Glynne Primary School

Newsletter

November 2022

Thank you to those of you who attended Parents' Evenings - an important opportunity to discuss your child's academic progress and personal achievements.

We also hope you enjoyed being able to go into the classrooms to see displays and look at work in books. Many of you said there is a good range of subjects taught and felt our Irresistible Learning Curriculum offers a range of learning experiences for pupils. It was lovely to hear so many parents say that their child is happy in school, embracing the curriculum and wider opportunities available.

We have high expectations for our children and are very proud of them; we receive many comments from visitors about their positive behaviour and attitude to learning. They are really embracing our school values of Respect, Integrity, Teamwork and Enjoyment

Thank you to everyone who has made donations this month.

For Children in Need we raised £356.00 and for the Poppy Appeal we raised £457.74

I know that the children enjoy celebrating these events and it is important that we spend time reflecting on why we support them each year.

Book Fair

Thank you to all parents and children who supported our recent Book Fair. Our families spent £1229.60 which has generated £677.76 in rewards that school can spend on books.

Amazing!



Cot Lane, Kingswinford, DY6 9TH

Email:info@glynne.dudley.sch.uk

Telephone: 01384 816960



Rett Awareness

Pupils came to school wearing green and/or purple and we raised £415.75 for Rett UK.

Thank you to everyone who donated.

Guides for Parents

We have added a number of 'On-line Safety Guides for Parents' to our website. They give parents some key advice for supporting children to stay safe on-line by sharing 'what parents need to know about...'

The series includes information about WhatsApp, YouTube, FaceBook, TikTok and many more. Please take a look.

https://glynne.sch.life/Page/Detail/e-safety









CHRISTMAS 2022

We are pleased to say that we are able to celebrate the festive season this year and are looking forward to doing many lovely activities with the children. We started on Friday 25th November with our PTA Christmas Fayre which was extremely well supported.

Thank you to all who attended and a special thank you to everyone who helped by setting up on the day, running an activity and tidying away at the end of the evening. It really was a lovely start to the festive season.

- Classrooms and areas of school will be decorated to bring some festive Christmas cheer!
- Children can bring in Christmas cards for children in their class. The cards will be put into
 a box in their classroom and staff will give the cards out to the children to bring home.
 Equally, if you just want your child to write one card to the whole class, that too can go
 into the box and the class teacher will read it out to everyone and put it up in the
 classroom.
- Monday 12th/Tuesday 13th December EYFS and KS1 Christmas Celebration for parents (please see details already sent out)
- Tuesday 13th December Carol Concert at Holy Trinity Church, Wordsley 7:00pm
 The whole school is welcome to attend and the service will be led by pupils from KS2 (more details to follow)
- Wednesday 14th December Christmas Lunch for the children (more details to follow)
- Thursday 15th December Christmas Party Day. Children come to school in their party clothes and will have a 'party afternoon' in school.
- Friday 16th December Christmas Jumper Day. Children come to school in their own clothes and wear a Christmas jumper.

These are our plans so far – please note they may be subject to change.

